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Dear Parents and Carers, — 4 vv V¥ \ 4
Our Year 4 pupils took part in the mini olympics last week, where
they showed fantastic enthusiasm, excellent behavieur, and great
sportsmanship. They represented our schoel brilliantly, and we 20th June - ¥5 Cookie party (Golden ticket prize)
couldn't be more proud of their commitment and effort throughout 27" June - Transition Day
the event. 2" July - Summer Fair 3.30pm
3™ July - Year 4 trip to Woodside
I like fo give special recognition to our Year 6 sport ambassaders, 8" July - Year 6 production 2pm

9th July - Year 6 production Spm
10* July - Year 1 and 2 trip to Skegness
14" July - Year ' Concert 9.15am (20 mins)
16" July - YR and Y1 worship 9.00am in school

who gave fantastic support at the mini olympics. Their leadership and
hard work have been recognised with the prestigious gold young

ambassadors school award—which shows just how much they've

contributed and the high standards they always maintain. 21t July - Year 6 party day
22" July - Year 6 leavers service - 9.30am in
Best wishes, Church

Judith Bentley 22" July - Last day of term
Head teacher K
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Rowan class attended the Mini Olympics event at Grantham stadium. They experienced a range of new sports, including
American Football and Wheelchair basketball. We also finished third in the banner competition and our Year 6 Sports
Ambassadors achieved the gold award for their work this year! We are extremely proud of them alll




